
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

May 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 13 Student/Parent or Carer, 
 
ARRANGEMENTS FOR RESULTS DAY 
 
Results can be collected from the Constance Green Hall at St Aidan’s on Thursday 18 August from 8.15 am.  
Please note that, as we have a large number of students’ examination results to sort and collate on the day, 
we cannot issue results earlier and results cannot be issued by telephone or email. Given the importance of 
these results and the potential need to negotiate or confirm future courses, we ask that students collect their 
results in person if possible.  If, however, you require your results to be posted, please forward a large 
stamped-addressed envelope (with the appropriate postage) to the Sixth Form Office before Friday 15 July, 
writing on the reverse the subjects of the examinations taken. 
 
On Results Day, students can check their offer via the UCAS Track service online at www.ucas.com, by entering 
their UCAS application number and Track username and password; Track will open at 8am but the status of 
applications will be updated to show confirmations during the day on 18 August. For students exploring 
options through Clearing, this will be available from 2pm on that day. 
 
Careers and Sixth Form pastoral staff will be available on Results Day for students requiring further help. 

 
We hope that this information is helpful and look forward to seeing you on 18 August.  Enjoy the summer 
holiday! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

            
 
C I Kidman  J Sharpe 
Director of Sixth Form, St Aidan’s       Director of Sixth Form, St John Fisher 

 
 

http://www.ucas.com/
https://www.ucas.com/undergraduate/results-confirmation-and-clearing/what-clearing

